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Tender scheme for smaller solar PV
installations determined

The tender scheme concerning a price premium for solar PV with an installed
capacity of less than 1 MW has now been determined.

There are 15 winning bids from 8 tenderers regarding 19 installations of a
total of 19.0 MW. The winning price premiums are in the span 10.00-14.90
øre per kWh, with a weighted average of 12.97 øre per kWh. As a result of the
tender scheme it is expected that contracts corresponding to DKK 62.2
million (2018 prices) will be concluded with the winning tenderers.



Winning solar PV installations must be connected to the grid within two years
from the signing of contracts, and the support period is 20 years. The price
premium is awarded as ”pay-as-bid” meaning that each winning bidder will
receive the price premium corresponding to the bid, and therefore the price
premium will not be the same across winning bidders.

In total, the Danish Energy Agency received 18 bids from 11 tenderers
regarding 21 installations of a total of 21.1 MW. 

Please see more facts on the results of the tender on the DEA's website.

Contact:

Sobia Waheed, tlf: 3392 6636, e-mail: sow@ens.dk

Emil Axelsen, tlf: 3392 7701, e-mail: eax@ens.dk

Stine Roland Knudsen, tlf: 3392 4945, e-mail: srk@ens.dk

The work of the Danish Energy Agency involves matters relating to energy
supply and consumption, as well as Danish efforts to reduce carbon
emissions. The Agency is also responsible for Danish building policy and
promotes more sustainable building with regard to energy consumption, use
of materials and economic issues.

The Agency is responsible for the entire chain of tasks linked to energy
production and supply, transportation and consumption, including energy
efficiency and savings as well as Danish national CO2 targets and initiatives
to limit emissions of greenhouse gasses. The Agency supports building-policy
initiatives to increase the productivity and quality of building as well as the
operation and maintenance of buildings, with focus on sustainable building.
The Agency also collaborates with the building sector to establish a good
framework for the industry.

The Danish Energy Agency was established in 1976, and is an agency under
the Ministry of Climate, Energy and Building. The Agency employs about 360
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